
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Neighbour, 
 
John Holland will be carrying out works on behalf of ARTC in the rail 
corridor on 23 and 24 January. The works are required to relocate 
trackside infrastructure and assets. We have limited opportunities 
throughout the year to access this area due to the rail services that travel 
in the corridor and will be carrying out this work during a pre-planned 
track closure. 
 
The primary area of work is shown in the diagram below. The work 
involves use of heavy machinery, to ensure activities are performed 
safely and efficiently. You may experience noisy work at times over 
the weekend, including outside standard work hours.  
 
Controls will be in place to manage potential noise impacts. Noisier 
activities will be scheduled during the day, although some works will be 
performed at night. This includes the use of concrete pumps and trucks 
travelling to and from the rail corridor.  
 
Heavy vehicles will be using local streets to access the rail corridor. While 
we will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor where possible, please  
be aware that on-street parking may be limited near the work site entry 
at the corner of Station Street and Lawrence Hargrave Road. 
 
Thank you for your patience while this work takes place. For further 
information about the work or to provide feedback, please contact 
Enviroline on 1300 550 402 or Enviroline@artc.com.au. 

 
 
Location of works  

 
Indicative and not to scale  

RAIL WORK  
NEAR YOU 

WHERE 
Within the rail corridor, between 

Cabramatta Station and Warwick 

Farm Station 

WHEN 
From: 

6am   

Saturday 23rd January 2021  

To: 

8pm  

Sunday 24th January 2021  
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